
Tradition of Excellence

OUR COMMUNITY SURVEY  
RESULTS ARE IN!

Arrowhead High School conducted a community-wide survey in 
spring 2024 to gather input on the school’s operational and facilities 
plans. The community’s input will help guide our next steps, 
including potential November 2024 referendum questions.    

Thank you to the parents, staff, and community members who 
completed our survey. Your feedback will help us develop a plan that 
meets our students’ needs and is consistent with community values.

residents responded to 
our planning survey.

State funding has not kept up 
with inflation and increasing 
costs for transportation, 
utilities, staff compensation, 
insurance, and services for 
students in special education. 
This operating referendum 
helps account for this deficit. 

This single building approach will improve student safety and security. It will also decrease annual operating costs,  
reduce future maintenance expenses, and eliminate the costly redundancies of duplicated spaces. 
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Our community strongly supports renewing our operating referendum.

Our community supports consolidating to a single high school building.

This referendum would replace our expiring operating referendum.   

Currently, we operate North and South campus buildings.
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QUESTIONS OR FEEDBACK?   Email: facilities@arrowheadschools.org

Learn more about the AHS LONG-RANGE FACILITIES PLAN. 
Visit: www.arrowheadschools.org/LRFP/  or scan the QR code.

This flyer presents survey results weighted to reflect 
our community’s makeup. Parents make up 30% of the 
population, so their responses are weighted accordingly. 
Non-parents comprise the remaining 70%, and their 
responses are weighted to reflect that proportion. 



3 Our community’s support is similar for all building consolidation options.

Survey respondents support investing in a pool and auditorium.

If approved by voters, the new school would be built on the existing AHS site. New construction minimizes disruption  
to teaching and learning compared to the significant disruptions caused by renovating an existing school.
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In a series of successful referendums, residents of Kettle Moraine, Pewaukee, Oconomowoc, Hamilton, Germantown,  
and Cedarburg have collectively invested hundreds of millions of dollars to enhance their schools’ facilities and operations.
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Build a new high school 
$214.5M option

Build all new  
facilities at one time 
$261.2M option
(Includes a pool and auditorium)

Renovate/expand  
an existing school  
$172.2M option

What advice would you 
give the District? (Pool)

Renovate both buildings 
$153.2M option

Would you support a 
$24.1M referendum to 
build an auditorium?
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The current auditorium holds only 439 spectators despite each grade level exceeding 500 students.

If the current pool breaks, the school board has decided not to spend more than $100,000 to make repairs. When this happens,  
the pool would be closed.
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